
SFPA Buddy System for New Joiner Families 

Launched in 2020, the St Faith’s Parent Association (SFPA) is pleased to continue with its 

buddy programme for new families joining the school this year.  While current safeguarding 

measures means there are still some limited opportunities for face-to-face parent 

engagement at present, we want to make sure that all new families are welcomed into the 

St Faith’s community as best we can!  The buddy programme aims to connect a new family 

with an existing St Faith’s family to answer any non-academic/informal questions and 

queries they have (e.g. tips on school parking, uniform, clubs, info on the local area etc).  If 

you are new to St Faith’s and would like to be buddied up, or if you would be interested in 

volunteering as a future buddy for a new family, please get in touch via 

buddy.sfpa@stfaiths.co.uk. 
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